
Welcome to our May Newsletter. Here are our services for May. 
We hope very much to welcome you to church soon: 
 

Sunday 6th May   Holy Communion at 10.30 am 
Thursday 10th May Joint service at Holy Ascension, Settle 
     For Ascension Day at 7.30 pm 
Sunday 13th May  Wedding Songs of Praise at 6.00pm 
Sunday 2oth May  Joint Service of Holy Communion for  
    Pentecost at Stainforth at 10.30 am 
Sunday 27th May  Holy Communion at 9.00 am 
Sunday 3rd June   Holy Communion at 10.30 am 
 Christian Aid Week  begins on 13th May. We shall be popping en-
velopes through your doors and asking you to return them to 
Pendeen—thank you very much. 
 Horton Church are organising a Parish Ramble & Picnic on  
Saturday 5th May—see poster for details 
 27th May Open Garden at Taitlands for St Peter's Church at 
2.00pm. We are invited for tea! 

This is coming earlier than usual because we now have 3 designs 
for our  Remembrance/Peace window. We would like to invite you 
into church where all 3 designs will be on display, under the  
proposed window . There will be paper for you to jot down your 
thoughts on the designs. They are all stunning in their different 
ways and it will be difficult to make a choice, but once made we can 
submit our choice to the Diocese. We will be asking for sponsors 
and do hope you may be able to support this venture. Whilst  
wanting to honour all those who have given their lives in war, we 
also want to look forward to peace. Please do have a look and let 
us know your thoughts. 
 On the weekend of 12th and 13th  May we shall be holding our 
Wedding Exhibition in church, to celebrate the Royal Wedding 
and indeed all marriages. The exhibition will be open from 10.00 —
5.00 each day, with a wide variety of wonderful dresses, photos,   
memorabilia and flowers. On the Saturday we shall be serving  
refreshments and there will be a special Songs of Praise on  
Sunday at 6.00 pm. 
 Our Open Gardens weekend is on 9th and 10th June. Tickets 
and maps will be on sale in church and we have about 10 gardens 
for you to look around. On the evening of 9th June we are holding 
a “Gardeners’ Question Time”, preceded by wine and nibbles, 
again in church. Our guest panellists include  Andrew Lay and 
Tim Bird. Hope you’ll be able to join us! 
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